NORTHSIDE CENTER FOR CHILD DEVELOPMENT, INC.

31 WEST 1107TH STREET ¢ NEW YORK 26, N. Y.
ENRIGHT 9-6464

March 24, 1964

Mr. Robert Penn Warren
2495 Redding Road
Fairfield, Connecticut

Dear Mr, Warren:

Please excuse my delay in responding to your kind letter, During
the past two weeks I have been in and out of New York ~ in fact, I have
been out of the city more than I have been in.

Although I cannot see myself as a '"Negro leader", I would be
happy to have the opportunity to talk with you in connection with your
challenging assignment. Would any of the following dates be possible for
you: Tuesday, April 7th, Thursday, April 16th, or the afternoon of Tues—
day, April 21st?

I look forward to hearing from you at your convenience.
Sincerely,

Kenneth B. Clark
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